
Choral Scholarships

If you are a gifted musician aged between 16 - 24 years, 
consider applying for one of our Choral Scholarships as it’s a 
great opportunity! Please let your contacts know too.

For more information about Choral Scholarships click here. For 
more information about the St Mark’s Choir, please contact 
choir@stmarksdp.org or speak to Samuel Giddy. For specific 
queries about the Choral Scholarships contact office@stmarksdp.
org for more details.

Thank you to Basil Sellers AM

Recently St Mark’s Music has been able to offer several Choir 
Scholarships thanks to the generosity of Basil Sellers AM. To 
read more about Basil Sellers and his vision for supporting music 
at St Mark’s, click here.

If you’d also like to support St Mark’s Music financially, click here.

Current scholarship recipients

We are delighted to introduce you to our current choral 
scholarship recipients and thank them for their contribution to 
music here at St Marks:

• Matthew Lee

• Paolo Franks

• Aneke Golowenko

• Alison Tung
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